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Senator Jeff Stone
State Capitol, Room 4082
Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: 	SB 412 (as amended April 2, 2019) – SUPPORT
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Honorable Senator Stone: 

I am writing to let you know I support of SB 412, and appreciate your leadership in pushing to repeal the Family Cost Participation Program (FCPP) and Annual Family Program Fee (AFPF). As a member of the developmental disabilities community, I know first-hand how hard it can be to get services. Adding a barrier like these taxes makes it even harder for us. 

Do you have an experience with either of these taxes? Did you have to pay one of them? Did you know someone who didn’t get a service they were supposed to because they couldn’t afford to pay? Or some other experience? Write it here!


I appreciate you authoring this bill, and want to be sure I am counted as a supporter of SB 412.


Sincerely, 

YOUR NAME
YOUR HOME ADDRESS



















Cc:	Daniel Savino, Government Affairs Director, Association of Regional Center Agencies (ARCA)

